
From: Richard & Julie Smith]  
Sent: 17 March 2017 12:21 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update - Clanfield and Bampton area 
 
 
Dear Mr Day 
 
We have read and thoroughly agree with the comments put forward by John Bowler 
on behalf of AGGROW. 
 
We moved to Bampton eighteen months ago and we chose this location because of 
the pleasant rural environment and good facilities in the village. The area attracts a 
lot of tourists and we feel that the huge amount of lorry traffic which any quarrying in 
the vicinity would produce can only be detrimental and extremely harmful to this 
area. Surely Oxfordshire authorities need to protect the attractive nature of their 
Cotswold stone villages to sustain the tourism which is vital to us all. 
 
The Government Inspector raised no problem with the exclusion of the 
Clanfield/Bampton area in his public hearing last November and we ask for OCC's 
support to ensure there is no change to this decision. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Richard and Julie Smith 
 


